Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Memorandum

To:  Parties to the De Beers Environmental Assessment proceeding
CC: *

From: Glenda Fratton

Date: April 17, 2003

File: EA(01-004

Re: “Community Health and Well-being” ~ GNWT 1999 Annual Report -

Submission to De Beers Public Registry 5
Ref 39

Please find enclosed a copy of the above-noted report, which was recently filed to
the Review Board’s public registry by the GNWT for the De Beers Snap Lake
Diamond Project. Electronic copies would also be circulated to Parties.

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please feel free to
contact me at (867) 766-7052 or ea-snaplake(@mveirb.nt.ca.




